
Holliston Cultural Council Meeting June 14, 2017 
 
Present:  KKissinger, Chr,  HKemp, V-Chr,  SClose, Sec,   WCzarnec,  DMorse 
Absent:   LGreeley-Kauffman, Treas,  RChambers, and  AHoye-Lavin 
 
Meeting Opened at 7:05 PM 
 
LCC and Conflict Training: completed by all, but RChambers and AHoye-Lavin   
 
May 14, 2017 Meeting Minutes were approved. 
 
Discussion:  HKemp demonstrated a promotional sign and the group decided 
   to design two signs during the summer, with the intent of buying 
   them in the fall.  The estimated price per sign is $275.00.  HKemp 
   will also research the price of replacement sign, excluding the 
   hardware  of the sign; for future consideration. 
 
New Officers Elected:    Heather Kemp, Chairperson 
    Lee Greeley-Kauffman, Treasurer 
      Richard Morse, Assistant Treasurer 
    Kent Kissinger, Secretary 
 
Old Business: Member terms expiring in 2018, WCzarnec, AHoye-Lavin, KKissinger, 
 and RMorse, but the true test is a letter from The Selectmen in 2018; Spring. 
 Terms expire, technically, on June 30th, unless a member wished to re-enlist.      
            
New members to come on this summer are Jodi Corcoran and Carrie Klimeczko, both recruited by HKemp. 
 
New Business:  Scott Close, Sec, will retire on 6-30-2017...many thx. to Scott. 
 
The next meeting will be in August, 2017. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 7:45 PM 
 
These minutes were approved on August 23, 2017. 
 
Submitted by Scott Close, Secretary 


